
 

 

Broseley Neighbourhood Plan 

Notes of Advisory  Group Meeting 7 January 2019  

 

Present:  Phil Revell (chairman), Mick Burton, Sharon Clayton, Simon Harris, Ann Maltby, David 

Rickett, Ian West  

 

1. Apologies: Colette McCabe 

 

2. Notes of last meeting: 

These were approved. 

 

3. Matters arising:  

None 

 

4. Business and employment 

Claire Evans of Shropshire Council was unable to attend. Consideration will be given to 

rescheduling her presentation. 

Both Phil and Mick have not quite completed the hand distribution of questionnaires to 

businesses, but expect to do so in the next week. A few on-line and paper responses have 

already been received. The deadline for responses is the end of February.  

Phil presented some metrics on views of facebook posts about this and previous exercises. It was 

not clear that the £20 spent on ‘boosting’ the post for this exercise had had a significant impact 

on public engagement. 

 

5. Next Public meeting – development 

The meeting scheduled to discuss the details for the public meeting on 29/1 had to be 

postponed. It was agreed that this should now take place after the Shropshire Council meeting 

on 14/1 and after the remaining discussions had taken place with owners of potential 

development sites which might be discussed at the public meeting. Phil is planning to meet 

Willey Estates this week and Simon will endeavour to facilitate a discussion in the next week 

with the owner(s) of land east of Ironbridge Road and Calcutts Road. The planning meeting is 

therefore now scheduled for Thursday 17/1 (7.30 pm at Ian’s house) subject to confirmation 

later this week. 

Phil will arrange for SC to produce a map of possible development sites for discussion at the 

public meeting. 

Publicity for the meeting on 29/1 will be launched on 15/1, to avoid any confusion with the 

Shropshire Council meeting: 

 Sharon will design a poster, using text provided by Ian and images provided by Phil. Ian 

and Simon will organise distribution of this. 

 Phil will arrange a facebook publicity campaign. 

 Ian will produce an email to be sent to all on the email distribution list, which will also 

highlight the current work on employment and public and voluntary services (see 

below). 

 A press release will be sent to the Shropshire Star/Bridgnorth Journal. 

 Ian will publicise the meeting in his contribution to the SC public meeting on 14/1. 



 

 

 

6. Public and voluntary services 

A sub-group is still needed to build on the output from the public meeting and help develop 

policies to support local public and voluntary services. This will be included in the email to be 

sent next week. 

 

7. Finance 

Expenditure on all currently-planned work has been approved already. Ian will speak to Phil 

about our 2019/20 grant application before he goes on holiday at the end of January.. 

 

8. AOB: 

None 

 

9. Next meeting: 

Monday 4th February 2010, 7pm in the Library. 

 

Ian West 

08/01/2019 


